(no subject)

From Matt Hoadley <broken1love@gmail.com>
To <custcare@rooms101.com>
Date 2022-09-08 15:07

sorry to do this again but | was looking at the wrong month when | ask to reschedule. | really need the dates to be October 7th 8th and 9th if this change is
possible | would greatly appreciate it. | can not do October 9th to 11th. again | am so for the scheduling error on my part



